
From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2015 2:27 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1; #CI-StPaul_Ward2; #CI-StPaul_Ward3; #CI-StPaul_Ward4; #CI-StPaul_Ward5; 

#CI-StPaul_Ward6; #CI-StPaul_Ward7 
Cc: Moloney, Trudy (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Message re: Trump (positive) 

 

Councilmembers and Staff:  

 

I thought I would share a very nice message we received from a Ward 1 constituent (we all could 

probably use something happy right now): 

 

“My name is Darryl Lucas I  live in Ward 1 and have lived in Ward 1 for most of the last 30 years, and as a 

58 year old white guy born and raised in MN,  I want to thank [Dai] for his motion, what was passed by 

the council yesterday condemning Donald Trump’s hate speech. I think it was a very, very appropriate 

thing for the Council to say. I’m glad he amended it to not go towards banning because that just, we 

know that can’t be done and it makes sort of an important statement look a little bit naive and foolish. I 

think Dai has done a tremendous thing in moving this forward, and if you could share with the rest of 

the councilmembers that they’re voting in favor of it (all but one) is greatly appreciated by a long time 

St. Paul resident.  I’m really pleased they took a stand and made a statement. Made an intelligent 

statement. I really believe Dai represents what MN ideas are, and what a vast majority of Minnesotan’s 

feel. I know I do, and like I say-- born and raised here, my grandfather was an immigrant from the Nordic 

countries -- and I welcome everything that Dai has said, so please thank him and thank the Council.” 

 

Thank you, 

Joanna 

 

 


